---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mason & Mary Kaye Ferry <mferrygpw@hotmail.com>
Date: Mon, Nov 14, 2022 at 8:42 AM

Subject: Membership

To: arthurwbryant@gmail.com <arthurwbryant@gmail.com>

Hi Art:

As we discussed, | am resigning my position on the Grosse Pointe Woods Historical Commission after 33 years of
service. | has been my pleasure to be a part of the Commission, especially the Memorial Day Ceremony and the Cook
School House move and restoration.

Thanks for your support through the years,

" Best wishes,
Mary Kaye Ferry



